Ref No.

Tuesday, June 28, 2022

ALL PRIESTS & RELIGIOUS AND THE LAY FAITHFUL Archdiocese of Cape Coast Cape Coast.

Dear Confreres, Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I bring you warm greetings from the Archdiocesan Secretariat!

FUNERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

On behalf of the Archbishop, Most Rev. Charles G. PALMER-BUCKLE, I regret to inform you of the passing away this morning of Rev. Fr. Francis Oteng-Dumfeh.

His date of burial will be communicated to you later.

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Fr. Oteng-Dumfeh.

Thank you. I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ's Service,

Very Rev. Fr. Bonaventure Annan

Vicar General

Archdiocese of Cape Coast